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20 September 2019

Dear Parent/Guardian
Year 7 Welcome Evening — Thursday 26 September

I would like to invite you to Year 7 Welcome Evening at Maiden Erlegh Chiltern Edge on Thursday 26
September.

The evening will run as a drop-in event, giving you the opportunity to seek advice or clarification on
school related matters, should you need it.

The event will take place in the main hall between 4.30pm and 5.30pm. You are welcome to drop-in at
any point between those times. Entrance to the school will be through the doors to the left of the main
reception.

Miss Grindey and | look forward to welcoming you back to the school on Thursday.

Yours faithfully
S

Miss S Cheeseman
Head of Year 7



